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OHR   
  

Positive Reactions to the Bulldozer 
Project  

 
 

[P.2] SARAJEVO – Analyzing results of 
the first phase of the Bulldozer project, 
they say in the OHR that, apart from 
positive reactions in BiH they received 
numerous reactions from abroad.  
The Economic attaché of the Embassy of 
Serbia and Montenegro expressed his 
interest in procedures related to the 
Bulldozer project and whishes to take the 
Committee experiences to his country. A 
business school from Bled, Slovenia 
requested presentation of the project, in 
order to teach their students.  
 




